
 

A fun filled week to end a busy term.  Your smoothies were colourful and delicious.   Our last 

day was spent hunting for Easter goodies, completing maths challenges and singing 

beautifully alongside the whole school in our Easter church service.   

Thursday 28th March 2024 

This week we have been learning about: 

English Reading – practising retrieval questions with attention to highlighting how to use 

numbers to sequence events 

Writing an information booklet on Queen Elizabeth I 

Using contractions (would have = would’ve,   I am = I’m,  we are = we’re) 

Identifying adjectives and choosing the most relevant in a sentence 

Completing a Spelling and Grammar paper 

Maths Fractions as part of a whole 

Understanding halves 

Identifying quarters 

Calculating quarters and halves of an amount 

Completing an arithmetic booklet (copies sent home) – you all did this with great 

confidence and we shared techniques of doodles and notes 

Capacity – reading a scale on a jug (making smoothies). 

Other 

Subjects: 

PE: multiskills and underarm serve and tennis 

Jigsaw posters on keeping healthy – body and mind.  

RE:  understanding forgiveness and discussing when we have needed to say sorry 

History:  Researching and detail on events during Elizabeth I reign 

DT:  choosing, preparing and mixing ingredients for healthy smoothies 

Other 

information  

SPELLINGS – please continue to support your child with handwriting practise on 

spelling sheet.  They might also like to complete challenges on SPELLING SHED. 

PE next term will continue to be on a Tuesday (tri-golf with coaches) and Wednesday 

(with Mrs Gooderham).  Please come to school wearing PE kits on both days. 

A reminder – please don’t book any holidays in May before our half term break as we 

will be completing the end of key stage assessments. 

 

Holiday Tasks 

We have sent home a writing booklet to continue your wonderful diary writing.  If you get a chance 

please draw a picture and write some sentences about what you get up to!  We also sent home 

sunflower seed and booklet to draw and record any growth you might see.  A link to these is also on 

seesaw.   
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